Rag Rugs Pillows And More Over 30 Ways To
Upcycle
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this rag
rugs pillows and more over 30 ways to upcycle by online. You might not require
more mature to spend to go to the books launch as with ease as search for them.
In some cases, you likewise realize not discover the notice rag rugs pillows
and more over 30 ways to upcycle that you are looking for. It will very
squander the time.
However below, considering you visit this web page, it will be therefore
certainly easy to get as competently as download guide rag rugs pillows and
more over 30 ways to upcycle
It will not give a positive response many mature as we run by before. You can
do it though measure something else at house and even in your workplace. for
that reason easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we pay for
under as well as review rag rugs pillows and more over 30 ways to upcycle what
you behind to read!

Handwoven Home Liz Gipson 2017-06-08 There's No Place Like a Handwoven Home!
Hand towels, table runners, placemats, throws--weaving is perfectly suited to
creating and customizing just about any textile for your home. In Handwoven
Home, weaving expert Liz Gipson explains the tools and techniques you'll need
to weave personalized home textiles on a rigid-heddle loom--the most popular
loom on the market today. From choosing the right yarn for your project to
achieving your desired cloth type and drape, this book covers all the basics.
And the 20+ projects are perfectly suited to the rigid-heddle loom, each
starting with a simple square or rectangle and involving little sewing, shaping
or loom waste. You'll even learn how to make multiple towels at the same time,
create a sturdy rug of wide fabric, and finish your projects with a polished,
professional look. Whether you're making textiles for yourself or as a gift,
inside you'll find everything you need to create a woven personal touch for any
room.
Kim Parker Home Kim Parker 2008-05-01 Kim Parker’s rise to international renown
as a designer and artist—her bedding and bath line launched at Bloomingdale’s,
and she recently introduced new dinnerware and giftware collections with
Spode—is truly the story of the American dream. A promising classical flutist
with no formal design education, she hit the streets of New York City with her
gorgeous designs, worked her way up, and is now one of the hottest, hippest
contemporary designers anywhere. Her signature floral prints have become hugely
popular and she’s been profiled in countless design magazines around the world.
Kim Parker Home, a thoughtful look at the artist’s creative process, shows how
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anyone can create an “interior garden” in their home or apartment. A designer
with a funky flair, Parker combines her own fantastic floral prints with
unconventional flea market finds, fashionable antiques, and unique modern
pieces to create a vibrant, colorful look. The book’s stunning photographs
feature her varied collections of designer rugs, bath and bedding, and
dinnerware, as well as examples of the inspiration she finds both in nature and
in the city. A wonderful sourcebook for anyone with an eye for mixing vintage
and contemporary, Kim Parker Home is also a revealing window on how to make the
most of your own creativity and vision.
The Essential Cocktail Book Editors of PUNCH 2017-09-05 An indispensable atlas
of the best cocktail recipes—each fully photographed—for classic and modern
drinks, whether shaken, stirred, up, or on the rocks. How do you create the
perfect daiquiri? In what type of glass should you serve a whiskey sour? What
exactly is an aperitif cocktail? A compendium for both home and professional
bartenders, The Essential Cocktail Book answers all of these questions and
more—through recipes, lore and techniques for 150 drinks, both modern and
classic.
New York Magazine 1982-03-01 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Rag Crafts Lizzie Reakes 2015-02-07 The ultimate in thrift crafts, rag rugwork
is enjoying a timely revival with the interest in recycling materiels to
produces something new, beautiful and useful. The textile materials are cheap
or free, the techniques simple to grasp, and the only equipment needed to get
started is a simple frame to hold the backing material and a hook. This book
illustrates the work being produced by contemporary craft artists, and shows
how to create 25 beautiful and varied projects. These include cushions,
accessories, a teacosy and matching eggcosies, a hat and a bag, as well as many
rugs and wall hangings. A techniques section explains how to use a range of
materials, from old woollen blankets and dress fabrics to shiny candy wrappers.
Whatever you decide to make, this book will help you turn your rags into
riches.
Rag Rugs, Pillows, and More Elspeth Jackson 2021-04-13 Elspeth Jackson
reinvents the traditional craft of rag rugging to create contemporary and
sustainable homeware items from leftover fabrics. You’ll be amazed at how
simple and enjoyable it is to upcycle old and well-loved garments into
beautiful rugs, pillows, artworks, bags, and other gifts, using just a few
basic tools and some simple techniques. The book is arranged into three
chapters: Home includes a selection of projects for fun and easy rugs in a
range of colours and styles, as well as a shaggy pillow, draught excluder, wall
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hanging and chalkboard frame. Gifts has wonderful ideas for unique items that
you can make for friends and family, from a clutch purse to flower hair clips
and even a brooch. Finally, Seasonal will inspire you to turn your strips of
fabric into decorations and gifts to use at certain times of the year, from a
rag-rugged heart for Valentine’s Day, to an unusual spring wreath and some
gorgeous Christmas baubles. With lavish color photographs and clear, step-bystep instructions and artworks, crafters of all ages will enjoy making these
projects. A comprehensive section at the start of the book covers everything
you need to know about which fabrics to choose, what tools you will need, and
the essential techniques, allowing you to discover how to update this
traditional craft with endless possibilities of color and fabric combinations.
Rag Rug Techniques for Beginners Elspeth Jackson 2021-11-09 Learn ten different
rag-rugging methods and use them to create 30 stylish and practical items for
yourself and your home. In Rag Rug Techniques for Beginners, Elspeth Jackson
details ten methods that will help you learn the art of rag rugs, and inspire
your craft creativity. Each chapter focuses on a different technique, from
Shaggy to Locker Hooking, Loopy to Two-String Loom and more. Elspeth will show
you the skills, tools and equipment you'll need for each one, as well as
providing advice on choices of fabrics and design. She will help you to
identify common mistakes that you might run into, building for you a strong
foundation in the craft. Each chapter includes step-by-step instructions for a
traditional rug plus two other projects for yourself or your home, such as
placemats, bowls, wall hangings and more, so that you can show off the new
skills you've learned. Using upcycled fabrics, only a few basic tools and
simple techniques, you'll master rag-rugging in no time!
Favorite Scandinavian Projects to Weave Tina Ignell 2018-08-15 What could be
more wonderful than surrounding yourself with gorgeous handwoven textiles?
Weaving them yourself! Favorite Scandinavian Projects to Weave features 45
timeless designs specially chosen from the popular Scandinavian weaving
magazine Vävmagasinet, and offers all the help and inspiration you need to
create a delightful and unique focal point for any room in your home.Behind
each one-of-a-kind pattern is an expert designer and weaver to guide you,
providing straightforward, step-by-step instruction as well as how-to and
troubleshooting tips. Editor Tina Ignell's superb selection of projects use
materials that are easy to find and fun to use, and many can be woven on a loom
with four shafts and four treadles. Each pattern is intentionally versatile:
choose from a wide array of fabrics to suit your individual style; change the
size and color of blankets, pillows, and rugs to complement a room's décor; or
match the color of table linen to your favorite china. Every taste is certain
to be satisfied, as you'll find curtains woven in classic patterns such as
huckaback, while "M's" and "O's" are paired with modern panel curtains made
with linen and paper. For the table, designs run the gamut from the basic to
weavings where you can "let loose" on the loom, including a decorative runner
"Flowerbed," "Linen with Little Secrets" containing gold hearts and silver
stars, and a tablecloth in block damask with napkins to match. Plusthere are
hand towels galore, generously sized and in fun patterns; pillows and throws to
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decorate sofas and beds; and even a comfy hammock to enjoy once the weaving is
done. As an added bonus, Tina Ignell includes a special section on the care and
handling of textiles, with guidelines and hints about featured fibers: linen,
half-linen, cottolin, wool, paper, and piassava. With this book in hand and
your own ideas, you are more than ready to create unique fabrics designed to
last for generations.
New York Magazine 1984-11-05 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Fast Knits Fat Needles Sally Harding 2005 More than 20 quilt projects for
throws, scarves, pillows, rugs, bags, and more. Complete learn-to-knit
instructions.
Scrappy Hooked Rugs Bea Brock 2014-03-01 Finally--a book on how to use up odds
and ends, those pieces of wool leftover from other projects. Colorful and
contemporary, Scrappy Hooked Rugs guides rug hookers toward color planning and
beautiful projects. • Stash-busting ideas for hooked rugs • Stash-happy color
planning made easy • Contemporary scrappy rugs from the experts • Free scrappy
rug patterns
Rag Rugs, Pillows, and More Elspeth Jackson 2016-10-11 Youâ€™ll be amazed at
how simple and enjoyable it is to upcycle old and well-loved garments into
beautiful rugs, pillows, artworks, bags, and other gifts, using just a few
basic tools and some simple techniques. The book is arranged into three
chapters: Home includes a selection of projects for fun and easy rugs in a
range of colors and styles, as well as a shaggy pillow, draft excluder, wall
hanging, and chalkboard frame. Gifts has wonderful ideas for unique items that
you can make for friends and family, from a clutch bag to flower hair clips and
even a brooch. Finally, Seasonal will inspire you to turn your strips of fabric
into decorations and gifts to use at certain times of the year, from a ragrugged heart for Valentineâ€™s Day, to an unusual spring wreath, and some
gorgeous Christmas baubles. With lavish color photographs and clear, step-bystep instructions and artworks, crafters of all ages will enjoy making these
projects. A comprehensive section at the start of the book covers everything
you need to know about which fabrics to choose, what tools you will need, and
what the essential techniques are, allowing you to discover how to update this
traditional craft with endless possibilities of color and fabric combinations.
Welcome to Woodberry Way Allison Jensen 2021-07-23 Allison Jensen of Woodberry
Way presents a sparkling collection of quilts and home accents to bring you
joy. Make the most of your favorite precut strips and squares as you sew
delightful quilts, pillows, and even a rag rug. Choose from 11 eye-catching
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designs in a pleasing palette that includes rich reds, soothings greens and
aquas, and gorgeous neutrals. Whether you want a modern look or a classic
design, the projects are sure to complement your decor. Welcome to Woodberry
Way--where you'll find the perfect patterns to warm your home!
Grace: The American Vogue Years Grace Coddington 2016-09-05 The second and
final volume of the collected best work of Vogue editor and international
fashion icon Grace Coddington This handsome slipcased edition showcases work of
the last fifteen years by legendary Vogue editor Grace Coddington. The book
celebrates seventeen of the master photographers with whom Coddington has
collaborated - including Steven Meisel, Annie Leibovitz, Craig McDean, David
Sims, Mario Testino, and Marcus Piggot and Mert Alas - in a sumptuous
compilation of Coddington's most beloved fashion stories.
Gorgeous Wool Appliqué Deborah Gale Tirico 2015-10-19 “There's more to felted
wool appliqué than folk art, as needle artist Tirico demonstrates in this
collection of colorful projects.” —Library Journal Sewing with luxurious felted
wool, discover the secrets to dimensional appliqué that will add depth and
drama to your home decor. Take your embroidery skills to the next level with
eight colorful projects including penny rugs, pincushions, and pillows. Easyto-learn techniques such as thread-matching, needle-slanting, and fabriclayering will help you achieve clean and sharp lines every time! This clear,
visual guide includes links to printable, full size patterns with placement and
embroidery guides.
Simple Weaves Birgitta Bengtsson Bjork 2016-12-13 Weave all kinds of classic
projects from towels, place mats, and throws to rugs, pillows, and curtains and
give them a fresh new look! Practice weaving techniques like plain weave and
twill; canvas and spot weave; monk's belt and honeycomb; or play with color and
texture using rosepath, waffle weave, color effects, Ms and Os, halvdrall, and
true drall. Combine techniques, bring together your favorite patterns, and use
any color you like to explore the endless possibilities offered by simple
weaves. "
Weekly World News 1990-06-05 Rooted in the creative success of over 30 years of
supermarket tabloid publishing, the Weekly World News has been the world's only
reliable news source since 1979. The online hub www.weeklyworldnews.com is a
leading entertainment news site.
Design the Home You Love Lee Mayer 2021-05-04 From the co-founders of Havenly
comes “a perfect read for anyone looking to infuse more personality and style
into their space—on their own time and budget, and in their own unique way”
(Rachel Zoe). “Not only do Lee and Emily unpack all their tips for creating a
space that looks as good as it feels, but they do it in a way that is made for
real-life application.”—Bobby Berk, design expert and host of Netflix’s Queer
Eye Interior design can be daunting, and as a result, many of us never even
attempt to design our own homes. In Design the Home You Love, Havenly founders
Lee Mayer and Emily Motayed break down the ambiguous world of home design.
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First you learn how to identify your own style (whether you’re a fan of
Parisian Modern or California Casual) and then how to incorporate furniture
that matches your style and fits your budget. Design the Home You Love takes
you step-by-step and room-by-room through each part of the house to help you
fulfill your home’s potential. Whether you’re looking to give your home a
complete makeover, spruce up your rental apartment, or merely take your living
room from blah to fab, Lee and Emily bring fresh ideas, advice, and inspiration
to the table. Illustrated with eye-catching photography and livable inspiration
from real-life clients, this is the interior design book that finally makes it
possible for us all to achieve our design goals.
Nostalgia in Vogue Eve MacSweeney 2011 Vogue fashion photography with essays
drawn from the magazine's Nostalgia column.
The Rug Hooker's Bible Jane Olson 2005 Features 30 years of articles from Jane
Olson's Rugger's Roundtable Learn the best techniques of hooking a rug from
beginning to end Detailed step-by-step directions and easy-to-follow text plus
how to hook the same design four different ways Using Jane Olson's 30 years of
articles from her Rugger's Roundtable as a base, The Rug Hooker's Bible,
brought to you by Rug Hooking magazine, is an easy-to-use standard text for
beginner and teacher alike. Decades of experience is edited, expanded, and
updated so students can easily study the very best techniques of hooking a rug.
See how the same designs can be hooked in as many as four different ways-fine
shaded, primitive outline and fill, dip dyed, and with artistic scraps. This
book is an indispensable tool for all levels of hookers.
2015 Debbies Book 27th Edition EBOOK Debbie Hemela 2015-03-01 2015 of Debbies
Book® 27th Edition Full Database EBOOK 5 ways to experience Debbies Book®! •
Physical book for users who want to hold it in their hands • Printable book for
users who want to print certain pages • Tablet-friendly eBook for users who
love their iPads and eReaders • Mobile App for iOS & Android Devices • Daily
blog featuring vendors and news The book is organized by categories in
alphabetical order. Listings for Prop Houses and Costume Rental Houses are
shortened to one or two lines to save space. Their full contact information is
located within the Prop House and Costume Rental Houses categories only.
Wear, Repair, Repurpose: A Maker's Guide to Mending and Upcycling Clothes Lily
Fulop 2020-03-31 In with the old, out with the new—reclaiming your closet and
reducing fashion waste starts here. Repair your favorite socks with style, add
flair with personalized patches, and turn ripped jeans into an embroidered
masterpiece. For beginner and experienced makers, Lily Fulop's guide to mending
and upcycling is your colorful companion to ditching fast fashion and extending
the lifecycle of all your favorite clothes. Fulop's vibrant step-by-step
illustrations make mending easier than every, demystifying techniques and
displaying unique ways to show off your personality. And when your mending
possibilities run out, she has simple yet striking solutions to repurpose
fabric, including braided rugs, crocheted pillows, and more. Say hello to
sustainable inspiration.
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Women Artists of the American West Susan R. Ressler 2003 Profiles more than 150
women artists of the nineteenth and twentieth centuries from the American West,
offers fifteen interpretive essays, and includes nearly three hundred
reproductions of their works.
Modern Crochet Molla Mills 2014-09-03 Modern Crochet offers a new and exciting
take on this popular craft. Clear and colourful, the book is full of ideas and
inspiration for the thread and hook. The book introduces the tools and yarns
you will need, then outlines basic crochet techniques, and follows with over 30
projects for you to make.
Rag Rug Inspirations Juliet Bawden 1998-08-01 Rag Rug Inspirations explores the
past, present and future of a craft that has been practised for centuries. It
also, in step-by-step detail, explains the main rag rug making techniques
together with the necessary materials and equipment.
The Braided Rug Book Norma M. Sturges 2006 The classic guide to an enduring
American craft gets an eye-catching revision. Fantastic to look at and easy to
follow, this expanded version of The Braided Rug Book will win a new audience
and also appeal to those who own the previous edition. It features thoroughly
updated information, brand-new gallery images, two additional rug techniques to
try, and a comprehensive primer on planning a project. Beginners will learn
about wools and other materials, how to care for finished rugs, and how to
recognize a quality rug. Plus, there are several new color plans and entirely
new directions and illustrations for building a rug-braiding stand, complete
with a finished photo.
Weaving Shaker Rugs Mary Elva Congleton Erf 2015-08-28 Learn how to make
colourful, gorgeously patterned rugs using the 200-year-old techniques of the
Shakers. The author researched and analysed textiles at five historic Shaker
village sites before developing a method to create new versions of these
classics. You will learn how ten original rugs were woven and then get detailed
instructions on how to make ten reproduction rugs, with full explanations of
the dyeing, the warp material, the weft materials, and how to weave, as well as
instructions for weaving Shaker tapes. Learn about the history of the Shakers
in America and the impact of their craftsmanship on our arts tradition. Like
all items used in daily Shaker life, these rugs have three outstanding
characteristics: they are unusual in their design, they are perfect for the
purpose they are meant to serve, and they are beautiful in quality.
Suzanne Kasler Suzanne Kasler 2013-10-08 Suzanne Kasler is known for her
classically inspired rooms, pretty palettes, and comfortable spaces. She brings
Southern charm, European sensibility, and a respect for architectural details
to her interiors. Her neutral palette, spiced with hits of color, creates warm
spaces that are elegant yet inviting. Inspired by fashion, Kasler uses a scarf
as a throw, adds grosgrain or satin banding to the bottom of a chair cover,
accents draperies with Chanel-like piped borders, or embellishes a bed frame
with delicate handpainted patterns. It is these exquisite haute couture details
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that drive her design aesthetic. Kasler’s mélange of antiques, midcentury
pieces, and modern furniture makes her layered interiors attractive and
livable. Lavishly illustrated, this beautiful volume showcases a range of
Kasler’s projects, from a luxurious Georgian mansion in Atlanta’s Buckhead to a
sophisticated farmhouse in Tennessee and a beach house in Watersound, Florida.
Offering a wealth of original design ideas that are refreshing and full of
verve, Timeless Style is a welcome addition to any library of interior design
books.
Country Home 1993
Rag Rug Techniques for Beginners Elspeth Jackson 2021-10-12 Learn ten different
rag-rugging methods and use them to create 30 stylish and practical items for
yourself and your home. In Rag Rug Techniques for Beginners, Elspeth Jackson
details ten methods that will help you learn the art of rag rugs, and inspire
your craft creativity. Each chapter focuses on a different technique, from
Shaggy to Shuttle Hooking, Loopy to Amish Knots, and more. Elspeth will show
you the skills, tools, and equipment you'll need for each one, as well as
providing advice on choices of fabrics and design. She will help you to
identify common mistakes that you might run into, building for you a strong
foundation in the craft. Each chapter includes step-by-step instructions for a
traditional rug plus two other projects for yourself or your home, such as
placemats, bowls, toys, and more, so that you can show off the new skills
you've learned. Using upcycled fabrics, only a few basic tools, and simple
techniques, you'll master rag-rugging in no time!
Rag Rugs Suzanne McNeill 2014-08-01 Provides instructions for making decorative
rugs from cotton or cotton/polyester fabric using a size Q crochet hook,
including square, rectangular, hexagonal, round, oval, and heart-shaped
designs.
26th Edition DEBBIES BOOK(R) eBook Debbie Hemela 2014-02-21 This is the 26th
Edition of Debbies Book® - eBook Edition. A tablet-friendly eBook for users who
need access to the entire Debbies Book database and don't have an internet
connection. Now, after the release of our Android version of our iPhone App in
Janurary 2014, it’s time to release our 26th print edition. You now have 3 ways
to experience Debbies Book®! • A physical book for users who want to hold it in
their hands • A printable book for users who want to print certain pages • A
tablet-friendly eBook for users who love their iPads and eReaders The book is
organized by categories in alphabetical order. Listings for Prop Houses and
Costume Rental Houses are shortened to one or two lines to save space. Their
full contact information is located within the Prop House and Costume Rental
Houses categories only.
Earth Day Melissa Ferguson 2021 Earth Day celebrates our beautiful planet and
calls us to act on its behalf. Some people spend the day planting flowers or
trees. Others organize neighborhood clean-ups, go on nature walks, or make
recycled crafts. Readers will discover how a shared holiday can have multiple
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traditions and be celebrated in all sorts of ways.
Weather Maike Biederstadt 2021-09-07 From raucous stormy seas to a welcomingly
vivid rainbow, weather's most exciting moments come to brilliant life in this
fantastic new pop-up book. In her hugely successful books Creatures of the Deep
and What's in the Egg, as well as her enormously popular series of greeting
cards for the Museum of Modern Art, Maike Biederstaedt has established herself
as one of the preeminent paper artists working today. Now Biederstaedt takes
book engineering to new heights as she immerses readers in five electrifying
weather scenarios. As each spread unfolds, a meticulously designed landscape
emerges--a freighter balances like a nutshell between high waves in the sea; a
tornado takes terrifying aim at a truck trying to outrun it; a rain-spewing
storm cloud towers like a skyscraper over a farm house. Nature's delicate
beauty emerges in the intricate shapes of a snowflake and in the luminous arc
of a rainbow. Each page features an informative description of its weather
event and the book closes with sobering commentary on the effects of climate
change. A wondrous introduction to weather for budding climatologists, this is
also an artistic tour de force that collectors will treasure.
Making Rag Rugs Clare Hubbard 2002 Creating a beautiful throw rug from scraps
is easy enough for anyone to master. Making Rag Rugs, a collection of 15
original designs from a variety of talented rug crafters, suits the skills of
any crafter, from the rawest beginner to the most sophisticated talent. This
book shows how to utilize such simple recycled ingredients as leftover fabric,
old clothes, and household textiles to create these beloved and time-honored
rugs. The techniques are easy to learn, the cost is minimal, and very little
special equipment is needed. Each project is accompanied by a detailed "what
you will need" list, step-by-step instructions with color illustrations and
full-color photographs of the whole rug, and close-up detail that brings the
projects to life and makes them easy to achieve. Specification boxes detail the
size of the rug and the technique used. The designs in this book are
contemporary and fun. The Retro Flower Rug is inspired by the classic flower
shapes used by Andy Warhol and Mary Quant in the 1960s. Lavender Field is made
from soft woolen blankets dyed in shades of green and mauve to represent
lavender flowers, foliage, and surrounding fields. Lavender buds are even sewn
into the lining to gently scent the room. A wonderfully rustic Braided Woolly
Rug is made from cream and white blankets and black and gray coat and skirt
fabrics. All of the basics are covered - from preparing the rags to finishing,
cleaning, and caring for the completed rugs. Once crafters have mastered the
techniques of hooking, prodding, braiding, and weaving, the next step is to
design their own rugs.
New York Magazine 1986-05-26 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
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York as both a place and an idea.
Jungalow: Decorate Wild Justina Blakeney 2021-04-06 From Justina Blakeney, the
ultimate guide to designing wildly creative interiors that are free-spirited,
layered, and deeply personal Justina Blakeney’s new book is her biggest,
boldest, and most beautiful volume yet, filled with irresistible style,
original patterns, and artwork—lushly photographed by Dabito. In each chapter,
Justina shares her distinctive point of view on everything design fans want to
know—how to make bold choices with color and pattern, how to take cues from
nature, how to authentically glean inspiration from their heritage and travels,
how to break rules, and all the other paths to truly begin to decorate wild.
Along the way, Justina also shares personal narratives, practical advice, and
nuanced insight into how she lives in her own space—how she reconnects with
nature, how she plays and stays inspired, how she gives herself permission to
feel free and wild, and how readers can do the same. Jungalow is the term
coined by Justina for the brand that embodies her wild, but cozy and homey,
style. Copycats abound, but there is no other book like this one—offering
Justina’s authentic, encouraging voice and approachable, signature style.
New York Magazine 1978-01-27 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Yarn Hooking Carole Rennison 2019-03-12 15 colorful, whimsical rug hooking
projects, complete with traceable outlines and full-color charts With a
friendly new approach to an age-old craft, this book offers 15 colorful,
whimsical designs for bags, pillows, pictures and gifts, as well as rugs.
Inspired by folk art and primitive art, Carole Rennison shows how easy rug
hooking is, providing hooking tips and advice on how to choose the right
backing (hessian/burlap), wool yarn, bindings and equipment. She also
demonstrates how to plan and develop ideas, how to choose the right colours and
how to complete the designs with a professional finish. The book includes a
thorough techniques section that shows step by step how to prepare to hook, how
to use the hooking technique and how to finish off your work. The 15 projects
range from simple to more complex, appealing to those new to this craft and to
more experienced hookers. Each project comes with a traceable outline, a fullcolor chart to follow and plenty of sumptuous and inspiring photography. A
folded 13-1/4 x 37-1/2in pattern template sheet, is included at the back of the
book.
Slow Stitch Claire Wellesley-Smith 2015-09-17 The pleasures to be had from
slowing down can be many, with connections to sustainability, simplicity,
reflection, and tuning into traditional and other multicultural textile
traditions. Slow Stitch is a much-needed guide to adopting a less-is-more
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approach, valuing quality over quantity, and bringing a meaningful and
thoughtful approach to textile practice. Claire Wellesley-Smith introduces a
range of ways in which you can slow your textile work down, including: Using
simple techniques inspired by traditional practice (including hand-stitch
rhythms) Reusing and re-inventing materials (reuse even old textile projects)
Limiting your equipment Mending revisited (practical and decorative techniques)
Project ideas and resources that help towards making a more sustainable textile
practice Richly illustrated throughout, and showcasing work from the best
textile artists who work in this way, this is a truly inspirational book for
those looking to reconnect with their craft and to find a new way of working.
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